
From: 

To: 

Subject: 
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Carter. Paul 

Newhook. Yanessa; ''Vanessa Newhook"; Grandy. Cory 
EY 

Friday, July 14, 2017 12:26:39 PM

Vanessa/Cory,

EY is in town working with Nalcor on the review of the recommendations from the Interim Report. 
Yesterday, Charles and I met with EY for a brief discussion at which time they also requested 
meeting with one other government and one independent member of the Oversight Committee for 
their perspectives. We are wondering if you might be able to accommodate? If so, could you give 
me some times that might work for you for early next week. Vanessa, we can likely arrange for a 
downtown meeting if that is easier for you. Meeting would likely be an hour or less. EY are leaving 
town Wednesday evening. If you could please let me know at your earliest convenience it would be 

greatly appreciated. Please feel free to give me a call if you wish to discuss.

Kindest, 
Paul 

Cell 691 6503 

Paul Q. Carter 

Executive Director - Muskrat Falls Oversight Committee 
Cabinet Secretariat, Executive Council 

Government of Newfoundland and Labrador 

PO Box 8700 

St. John's, NL 
AlB 2Z8 

Phone: 709-729-3681 

Email: paulcarter@gov.nl.ca

"This email and any attached files are intended for the sole use of the primary and copied 
addressee(s) and may contain privileged and/or confidential information. Any distribution, use 
or copying by any means of this information is strictly prohibited. If you received this email in 
error, please delete it immediately and notify the sender."
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